
23/03/2019 

MR Hannah Plumridge 
1 / 33 Foam ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
Hannahplumridge@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0200 - 130 Old Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

Hi,
I am writing to suggest that we need to keep this wildlife corridor open. I thought the merger of 
the 3 councils would result in a more coordinated response to wildlife conservation and habitat 
protection so now let’s prove it! We can’t let wildlife just exist in small islands like Manly 
Damnor they become vulnerable. Please consider the wider approach to this before 
proceeding 
Regards Hannah Plumridge 
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Subject: Online Submission


